
WE ARE NEW YORK’S LAW SCHOOL
Since 1891

Jessup International Law 
Moot Court Competition 
Recruitment Meeting

The Philip C. Jessup International 
Law Moot Court Competition 

is the world’s largest moot 
court competition. New 

York Law School has 
long participated in this 
prestigious international 
competition. 

Current 1L and 2L day 
students will be eligible to 
participate on the 2024–25 

team. Students do not need to 
be a member of the Moot Court 

Association to join. Come and 
learn more about joining the NYLS 

Jessup team.

Monday, April 15, 2024

12:45 p.m.–1:45 p.m.
Lunch will be provided to those who register.

WA10

RSVP at www.nyls.edu/CILrsvp

Coach: Distinguished Adjunct Professor Barry Appleton

https://www.nyls.edu/cilrsvp

